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Tuesday 8th June 2015

Dear Parents / Carers
School Photographs

The school photographs will be taken during the morning of Friday 12th June. (Year 5 photographs will be taken in the afternoon, as they are visiting Furness Academy in the morning). All children will be photographed alone and with siblings who also attend school or nursery. If you would like your child to be photographed with siblings who are either pre-school or who don’t attend nursery on that morning please come into school for 9.00am and those photographs will be taken first.
If you would like your child to be photographed with other relatives in school, for example cousins, please have a word with the office staff so that this can be facilitated.
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Wear it Wild Day

We had a lovely time on Friday during Wear it Wild Day. The costumes were fantastic and we managed to raise £100.00 for the World Wildlife Fund to go towards protecting endangered species. Thank you for your support with this.
Year 2 assembly

A quick reminder that it is year 2 assembly on Friday afternoon at 2.45pm in the school hall.

School Lunch Payments

Please can I remind all parents of children in Key Stage 2 (year 3 – 6) that school lunches cost £2.10 per day, which is £10.50 per week. Lunches should be ordered and paid for at the beginning of each week. 

I have been advised by the legal team at Cumbria County Council that if lunch monies are in arrears by more than two weeks children will be provided with simple sandwich lunches with fruit and yoghurt, which will meet the national nutritional standards, but they will not be provided with a hot meal and dessert. Letters will be issued to parents to inform them if this happens. Please try to make payments on time so that arrears do not build up and all children can enjoy our lovely cooked meals.
Yours sincerely

Wendy R Jacobs

Headteacher
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